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Announcement via Informed Consent Action Network newsletter:

ICAN’s legal team, led by Aaron Siri, has taken legal action
to  challenge  employers/schools  that  require  their
employees/students to receive a COVID-19 vaccine.  Employers
and schools that previously required the COVID-19 vaccine
have dropped those requirements!  This includes an employer
that did so on the heels of ICAN’s legal team challenging the
mandate in court.

If you or anyone you know is being required by an employer or
school to receive a COVID-19 vaccine, ICAN is pleased to offer
to  support  legal  action  on  your  behalf  to  challenge  the
requirement.  In order to obtain this potential assistance,
please email us at freedom@icandecide.org and provide a copy
of the written notice from your school or employer stating
that the COVID-19 vaccine is required.

Without  your  support,  our  ability  to  fight  these  illegal
COVID-19 vaccine requirements would not be happening.  Thank
you for making our work possible!

Please note that while we hope to help everyone, and hope to
have sufficient resources to do so, depending on the volume of
individuals  that  contact  us  and  the  amount  of  support  we
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receive,  we  cannot  guarantee  we  will  have  the  sources  to
assist everyone that contacts us.
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